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ANNUAL FIRE ALARM TESTING 

Please be advised that Sage technicians will be on site for our 
Annual Fire Alarm Testing on: 

 
Wednesday, July 22, 2020 to Friday, July 24, 2020 

from 9:00am – 5:00pm 
 

Technicians along with a staff member will require access to 
your unit. Unit inspection begins from the 19th floor - 1st floor. All 

remaining in suite inspection and common area testing will 
continue from July 23 & 24, 2020. 

 
Please ensure all door chain, locks and alarm system is off to 
allow entry to your unit. A charge back fee will apply to unit 

owners in a “no access” situation.   
       

Alarms may ring intermittently as part of the testing. We regret 
any inconvenience caused however, this test is required under 

the fire code to ensure your continued safety.  
 

We thank you for your usual co-operation. If you have any further 
questions, please contact the Management office at  

905-839-1246. 
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